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  February 2014 

Coalition of Student Leaders 
Shauna Thornton, Speaker 

 

We held our Winter Retreat on Jan. 10-11, 2014 in Anchorage at the Hotel 
Captain Cook. Various speakers informed the student leaders on subjects such 
as student services, legislation and budgeting for 2014, how to tell our story, 

the legislative process, and the Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education. The retreat was 
informative and important for our upcoming Legislative Affairs trip to Juneau. We provided 
feedback for a student satisfaction survey the Faculty Alliance is working to develop. We also 
spoke with Dr. Dana Thomas, VP of Academic Affairs and shared feedback on the Shaping 
Alaska’s future draft documents.  

Our advocacy trip to Juneau takes place Jan. 31-Feb. 4. Our theme for the Legislative Affairs trip 
is “Building Alaska’s Future”. The Coalition of Student Leaders will be hosting an evening event 
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The January meeting will also focus on developing an agenda for our face-to-face retreat in 


	Staff Alliance Carey Brown, Chair

